

August 12, 2009

Mr. Scott Korte Pyramid Electrical Contractors, Inc. 300 Monticello Place Fairview Heights, IL 62208

RE: Edwardsville Schools

Edwardsville and Glen Carbon, IL

Dear Mr. Korte,

We would like to thank you for the excellent work that Pyramid Electrical Contractors, Inc., performed on the above referenced project. For a project that was in excess of \$1,800,000 for your work alone, it is highly reflective of you firm's professionalism that the work went so smoothly.

We certainly would recommend you for future work with our company. The work that you provide shows the pride and commitment that Pyramid Electrical Contractors, Inc., has always had to complete a project in a timely manner and in the quality that is expected.

Thanks again,

Gene Plocher Project Manager